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SPI Lantern Fest cancelled    

 
South Padre Island, TX, June 19, 2017: The South Padre Island Lantern Fest scheduled 
for Friday, Sept. 22 and Saturday, Sept. 23, 2017 has been cancelled.  
 
Participants seeking a refund can contact the event promoter by visiting 
www.thelanternfest.com/contact-us/ and using the Subject Line, “SPI Refund”.  Kindly 
include the EventBrite ticketing confirmation number and your purchase date in the 
Comments section. Event staff will contact you within 24 hours, Monday through Friday, 
8 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
 
The City of South Padre Island will be replacing this event with several other family 
events which are environmentally friendly and geared towards having a great time on 
our sunny and sandy shores.  
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